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         Valentine’s Day Grams 

                            Valentine Grams will include (2) Pretzel Sticks and a pencil (decorated in a bag) 

              Grams are $2.00 each 

              Order by Today, February 12th 

              Valentine Grams will be delivered on Tuesday, February 13th  

              Proceeds will go to the 8th Grade Retreat 

              Extra order forms are in the School Office 

 

 

     ~A Huge thank you to Little Miss Cowgirl Sweets & Treats for donating ALL supplies! 

 

 Please join us Friday, February 16 and each Friday in Lent (except Good Friday) for our wonderful Fish Fry dinners! 

It is very important that every school family make the effort to work at least one Fish Fry. This is a great opportunity 

to earn parent participation hours. The sign-up sheets are in the school office.  We need help with set-up, serving, 

and clean-up. You do not need to have Safe Environment clearance to work at the Fish Frys. If you cannot work the 

dates hosted by your child’s class, you may still sign up for another date and you can donate baked goods for the 

bake sales on any one of the dates. We also encourage you to join us for dinner that evening. The delicious dinner is 

worth the wait – especially if you’re having fun visiting with the folks around you. Don’t forget to save paper 

grocery bags for our fish fry dinners.  Bags can be brought to the school office during school hours. Here are the 

dates and class assignments for the Fish Frys: 

                                                                    **Please donate one dozen baked goods for the bake sale** 
 

o February 16 -                        2nd  & 3rd  (Flex) 

o February 23 -                         6th  & 7th    

o March     01 -                         1st & 4th  (Flex) 

o March    08 -                          K   & 5th  

o March    15 -                          3rd  & 7th  (Flex) 

o March   22 -                            K  & 4th     

 

Fish Fry prices are:  

3-piece dinner = $13.00 (includes coleslaw and fries) 

2-piece dinner = $11.00 (includes coleslaw and fries) 

Sodas for $1.50 

 

 Yearbook dedication page – Send your order form and payment to the school office. The deadline for all payment, 

pictures, and dedications is February 16, 2024. No Extensions and No Exceptions.  

 

 Junior Olympics permission slip is in today’s Monday Envelope.  

 

 Fat Tuesday 2/13/24 – We will have a Fat Tuesday breakfast of pancakes, scrambled eggs and orange juice thanks to 

the PTG! 

 

 LifeTouch Spring Pictures – Order forms will be sent home in Monday envelopes on Tuesday, February 20th. 

Please order online or send order form with your child/ren on picture day. 

 

Boys Middle School                                                    

Basketball Practice Times:                                                                           
Tuesday- 3:00-4:30              

Wednesday- 3:00 - 4:30       

Thursday- 3:00 – 4:30                                                                          

                                                                                                                   
 

 

          Upcoming Home Basketball Games:                                     
2/13/24 – Trona       @ Kerr McGee     @ 4:00 

2/15/24 – Murray     @ Murray             @ 3:30 

2/20/24 – Mojave     @ Kerr McGee     @ 4:00 
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 Fish Fry Help !!  If you’re interested, please see the school office. 

Parent signups are posted in the school office. **************Parent Hours************** 

o We are in need of baked goods for the fish fry. (Parent Hours)  

o Parent volunteers for the Beer and Wine sales. (Parent Hours) 

 

 Hot Lunch – The pink order slip is in the Monday envelope. The slip and the money are due back tomorrow.  If you 

are using vouchers, please attach to the pink slip. (Vouchers available for  purchase in the school office)                  **   

Hot lunch – Nachos – hosted by 8th grade.  

 

 Birthday Grams are available for purchase in the school office for $5. Please submit one week prior to birthday. 

 

 Raffle – The Benefit Raffle and dinner was a success! We earned $39,981.32 

      Thank you to all who made this happen!  

 Rice Bowls will be in the Monday Envelope on Tuesday, February 20th. What is a rice bowl? It is a staple on the table 

of Catholic families during Lent. The simple cardboard box is a tool for collecting Lenten alms (your spare change for 

example). It comes with a Lenten calendar that guides families through the 40 days of Lent with activities, reflections, 

stories and recipes. We will collect the rice bowls when we come back after the Easter Recess. 

 

 1st grade class will be collecting donations to make care bags for the poor which will be donated to the 

parish food bank to be given to those in need. All donations can be turned in to your child’s teacher or the 

first grade classroom. All donations are due by March 8th . 

 
 K  : Saltines/Clubhouse crackers and Pop-Top canned soup 

 1st : Multipacks of freeze dried fruit and multipacks of nuts/trail mix 

 2nd : Mini tissue packs and sock multipacks 

 3rd : Cracker sandwiches and travel size sunscreen 

 4th : Water and deodorant 

 5th : Chapstick and travel size sunscreen 

 6th : Bandaids and deodorant 

 7th : Combs and beef jerky (snack packs or individually packed sticks) 

 8th : Multipacks of freeze dried fruit and deodorant 

 Also needed: travel size body wash, soap, shampoo and conditioner - if you have some from travel to hotels, 

etc. we’d love them! 

 

Bilingual Stations of the Cross will be held each Friday during Lent at 5 pm (with the exception of Good Friday).  Each 

Station of the Cross has two reflections that are read by the children of our parish, and we would love to make sure the 

school students know they are welcome and we would love for them to participate.   

 

Upcoming Events:  

Mon.    Feb.  12                              Library Day 

Mon.    Feb.  12                              PTG Meeting 5:30 PM  

Thur.    Feb.  15                              Hot Lunch – Nachos – hosted by 8th   

Mon. Feb   12      Valentine Grams and money due. 

Tue. Feb   13      Valentine Grams delivered. 

Tue.      Feb.  13                              Fat Tuesday Breakfast 

Wed.     Feb.  14                              Ash Wednesday 

Fri.        Feb.  16                              Minimum Day 11:30 Dismissal  

Tue.      Feb.   27                              Spring Pictures 

                                                               

                                                                   Have a great week! 


